Dear Paul, 
Please accept this as confirmation that after 5 years of service on the SSL Board, I wish to put myself forward for a Vice President position at the General Meeting on April 30th. 
I confirm I have no financial interest in the game of squash. I am involved in a pro bono capacity. 
Yours sincerely  
Marc Hope
